
 

 

MESSAGE FROM OUR UNIFORM 

SUPPLIERS 

 

 

Parents/Caregivers 

 

Because of Covid restrictions and very high demand on courier services, our 

ArgyleOnline customers have experienced courier delivery delays over recent months. 

It would be prudent that they plan for these delays to continue through January and 

organise their uniform order early. 

 

We recommend parents and caregivers place their uniform order before Christmas or 

early in January. This will allow additional time for the courier to deliver their order.  

 

Our team will be dispatching orders up until Tuesday 21 December 2021 and then will 

be on holiday until Thursday 6 January 2022.  Orders placed during this time will be 

dispatched after the 6 January 2022. 

 

We wish you all the very best for the festive season and for 2022. 

 

 


